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Executive Meeting with the Local Authority 


5 May 2016


The EPHA Executive meets termly to discuss topical and strategic issues with the Local Authority. At the Summer term meeting the Executive met with Clare Kershaw (Director for Education and Life Long Learning) and other colleagues from the LA. 


The agenda included discussions about: 


The future strategy for the Local Authority following the publication of the DfE White Paper and Schools Causing Concern guidance


An update on the development and transformation of SEND provision in the county


An update on the work being done by the Recruitment and Retention task and finish group





The minutes of the Executive meetings with LA officers can be found at


http://new.essexprimaryheads.co.uk/meetings/local-authority-meetings











EPHA funding for 2016/17


A reminder to you all that, as agreed at the summer term meetings last year, funding for EPHA will no longer be through subscription, but will be top-sliced from the Delegated Schools Grant. Area meetings will continue to be “free” to all primary headteachers, as will the website and advice and support from the Professional Officer and Executive Director. 























EPHA CONFERENCE NEWS





DEPUTY HEADS’ CONFERENCE


Friday 14 October 2016


Weston Community Homes Stadium


Further information and booking forms will be sent to all schools in late June in the internal post. Speakers will include Estelle Morris, Viv Grant, Jeff Grout, Natalie Packer and Nick Saunders.





Next year’s EPHA ANNUAL HEADTEACHERS’ CONFERENCE will be held on Friday 17 March 2017 at Stock Brook Country Club.


Please reserve the date in your diary.














EPHA Meetings Summer term 2016





N-EAST   Wednesday 8 June    Weston Homes Community Stadium  �SOUTH    Thursday 9 June        Holiday Inn, Basildon   


WEST       Wednesday 15 June   Weston Homes, Takeley


MID  	   Thursday 16 June        Chelmsford City Football Club


Meetings start at 9.00 am and please book out the whole day to ensure you benefit from the EPHA and Local Authority input.  Lunch and refreshments will be provided free.    





See overleaf for all the meeting dates for the 2016/2017 school year.        


The Area Annual General Meetings will be held at the Summer term headteacher meetings – please consider joining the EPHA Executive to represent your colleagues and help inform and support all primary heads in Essex. 





EPHA ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING


The EPHA Annual General Meeting will be held on Thursday 6th   October 2016 at Chelmsford City Football Club, starting at 9.00 am. 














SUPPORT FOR ESSEX SCHOOLS 


– bridging the gap over the next 5 years


While the threat of forced mass academisation has receded, the Local Authority is still likely to lose most, if not all, of the Education Services Grant (ESG) which pays for its school improvement activities and support for schools. LA officers and the three Headteacher Associations have been discussing how schools across the county might be supported in the future, including which “essential services” (some of which we take for granted until we really need them) should be retained and how these might be delivered and funded. To help inform these discussions, the LA has produced a list of existing services, funded as core services by the ESG or as traded services bought by schools. We welcome the views of all headteachers and will have a chance to discuss this at the meetings. 

















You can contact EPHA through the website


� HYPERLINK "http://www.essexprimaryheads.co.uk" �www.essexprimaryheads.co.uk�


or via Pam Langmead, Professional Officer, at    � HYPERLINK "mailto:pam@langmead.me.uk" �pam@langmead.me.uk� or


Nigel Hookway, Executive Director at


nigelhookway@hotmail.com or


Harriet Phelps-Knights EPHA Chair, 


via Janet Duke Primary 








 SURVEY OF THERAPY PROVISION 


Lesley Cheshire (SEND consultant and adviser) is undertaking a review of the current therapeutic provision in primary schools across the county. She is asking schools for data, in order to understand what provision is available to schools, how it is being funded and what, if anything, would schools commission if they had the funding or access to additional therapies. �The EPHA Executive agrees that there needs to be an understanding of the current provision in order to determine what future support needs to be developed, and so is asking all primary headteachers (or their SENCOs) to complete this survey.


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Lesley.cheshire@essex.gov.uk" �Lesley.cheshire@essex.gov.uk� 








